
Keene Township Board Meeting   10/12/21 
 
 
Present:  Robert Simpson, Harvey Noon, Kara Albert, 
                 Tami Hardy                  
Absent:   Corey Wojcik                                                                                               
Guests:  Dan Briggs, Tom Hardy, Brad Potter, Helen Noon,                                
       Rick Wilcox, Lauren Ghidotti   
                & Jeaane Vandersloot         
                                                                      
Started the meeting off with the pledge.                                                                                                            
              
Approved September meetings, motion made by Harvey,   2nd by Kara                                                                                                                           
              
Robert went over items to fix from the audit.                                       
Kara went over the Treasurer Report.                                                             
Robert went over the Clerk report & bills were paid in September.  
Talked about Myself & Denise are doing getting ready for the election.                                                                                                         
            
 Committee Report:                                                                           
Jeannie went over the zoning permits.                                                        & 
other items going on in the township.                                                                                                                     
 
Supervisor Report:                                                                                                                                               
 Robert talked about putting up signs regarding the election on 
11/2/21.  Also put an ad in the shoppers guide.        
 
  Milage to renew the Saranac Fire Department.      
  Robert thinks the roads look pretty good.   Put gravel & brine     
  the roads.   
 
 Approved the bills, everyone agreed.  All in favor 
 



Adjourned the meeting 7:31  Harvey made the motion, Kara second.  All 
in favor.   
 
 
After the Township Meeting, a short meeting was held regarding 
approving the elections workers  for the election which will be held on 
November 2, 2021.                                                                   
 
Tami went over who is working the election.  The Board read over who 
was working  the AV Ballots, & Receiving Board closing the polls.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
                                                        
                                                      
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            


